
Extreme Reading 
 
 
 
 

Rewards: 
Each week students will complete at home and in school 
reading tasks. On Friday, students will turn in slips and be 
entered into a classroom drawing for a book. In April, we will 
have a Stunt Masters BMX assembly! The class with the highest 
percentage of participants will receive VIP seating and lunch for 
the classroom. You won't want to miss it! 

 
Please check out the calendar of event 
for some fun suggestions to help you 

celebrate reading this month. 
Suggested reading goal per day: 

YS-2 15 minutes 
3-6 30 minutes 

 
 

The Plan: 
This year at Mark Twain we will have a weekly 

challenge. Each week your child will receive a slip 
with the daily calendar events. As you complete 
the daily reading task, parents will initial each 

task. On the weekly slip the bolded tasks will be 
marked off by the teacher. Students will turn in 
the slip on Friday to be entered in a drawing 

within their classroom. They will also receive a 
prize coupon from Jet's Pizza. 

 
 

Feb. 28th- Kick Off Assemblies 
 

March 5th - Family Bingo Night! (look for more 
info coming home!) 

March 7th, 14th, & 21st- Weekly Slips are due 

April 16th- 
Stunt Masters BMX 
Assembly 


